
PARENT NAME BADGES

Have you been to a Knox function and seen other parents wearing an official name badge 
and wondered where you could purchase one? 

Here is your opportunity to avoid sticky labels at future functions.

Each badge has a magnetic holder so as not to mark clothing when worn.

This is the only opportunity to order parent name badges for 2020, so please place your 
order now to avoid disappointment.

PAYMENT INSTRUCTIONS
1.	 Please note the cost is $16 per badge

2.	 To place an order and make payment please click here

3.	 Orders must be placed no later than Friday 21 February 2020

ENQUIRIES
Megan Bailey, Community Relations and Events Manager at baileym@knox.nsw.edu.au

Parent Name

https://form.jotform.com/200157194142851
mailto:baileym%40knox.nsw.edu.au?subject=Enquiry%3A%20Parent%20Name%20Badges%202020

